
From: Lucas D. Parsch
To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Cc: robert.moery@governor.arkansas.gov
Subject: Comment on Renewal of Regulation 5
Date: Monday, April 03, 2017 2:34:50 PM

Dear Sir:
 
I request that you deny the permit to C&H Hog Farm under Regulation 5 due to lack of compliance
with the Agricultural Waste Management Field Handbook (AWMFH).  This issue is especially critical
because of the failure in past studies to acknowledge the presence of karst and follow the
subsequent requirements for a detailed geologic investigation.
 
Thank you for your attention to this issue.
 
Lucas D. Parsch
Fayetteville AR
479-442-3817 (home)
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